
 

 

 
 
 
 
26th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Nelson Morrisons 
 
As part of our topic on money we will be visiting Morrisons supermarket on 
Thursday 29th November. The aim is for students to follow a written list or picture 
list to purchase items. 
 
Students do not need money for this visit and they will be travelling there and back 
on the school minibus.  
 
Please return the attached consent slip to school by Thursday 29th November 
2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Nelson Morrisons - NWO 
 
 
Students Name: _______________________________________             
 
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go to Morrisons supermarket 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________   Date: _________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


